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February 9, 1942

Dear Doctor Maddock:

Very truly ours,

hgd/1

Dr. Charlotte L. Maddock 
Wassermann Laboratory
State Department of Public Health
240 Longwood Avenue
Boston, Massachusetts
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In response to your letter of February 6 I am 
giving below the chemical analysis of our Casamino 
Acids 42228. I think this will give you all of 
the information you desire.

H. G. Dunham, Director


